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Kade Sheely

From: Tracey Edwards

Sent: Friday, 5 May 2017 9:16 a.m.

Subject: Commerce Commission – Submissions received on Central Park/Wilton B listed 

project draft decision 

Good morning 

  

Today we have published submissions received on our Transpower Central Park/Wilton B listed project draft 

decision.  

 

We thank the following parties for their submissions: 

• Meridian  

• Transpower 

• Major Energy Users Group 

  

The documents are now available on our website at the following link: http://comcom.govt.nz/regulated-

industries/electricity/electricity-transmission/transpower-individual-price-quality-regulation/transpowers-

price-quality-path-from-2015-to-2020/ 

 

Cross-submissions on this draft decision are due by 11 May 2017.  

 

Kind regards 

   

Matthew Lewer 
Manager, Price-Quality Regulation | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand  
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3820| matthew.lewer@comcom.govt.nz 

 
 

Follow us on Twitter|@NZComCom  
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